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 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 
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 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 
January 5, 2012 
 
        
       
Derek Tanberg 
The Window Store Home Improvement 
o/b/o Rosemarie Cook 
2924 Anthony Lane Suite 115  
St Anthony MN 55418 
 
VIA EMAIL: michelle@homesureinc.com 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 894 Armstrong Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Tanberg: 
 
This is to confirm that Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, has reviewed the above-
referenced matter and recommended that the City Council grant a variance on the glazed area 
of the two double hung egress bedroom windows. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, February 1, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers.  You don’t need to attend since the appeal has been granted. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Jim Bloom (email) 
 Stephen Ubl (email) 
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